
Subject: Printer Consolidation Project Update 

Per directives from CMS and the Governor’s Office IMSA is moving forward with the print consolidation 

plan approved by CMS last fiscal year. This year we will be installing new high speed devices intended for 

multi=location, network use in selected areas based on cost savings and addressing issues with current 

printers and multi-function devices. The first two of the four devices will be delivered and enabled for 

staff and student use in the next couple of weeks. Meetings have been scheduled with the departments 

most affected by the installation of these new devices.  

Please understand that the installation of these new devices does not mean the immediate removal of 

working printers. The new devices are more cost effective so departments will be encouraged to use 

them as their primary printing device.  

More information on this project will be released soon. 
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